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Director, The T. Eaton Co . Limited, in 1967 and President
and Director, Eaton's of Canada Limited, in 1969 . In 1977,
he was appointed Chairman, President and Chief Executive
Officer, The T . Eaton Co . Limited . Since 1988, Mr . Eaton

has been Chairman, The T . Eaton Co . Limited . In 1990 ,

Mr . Eaton was appointed an Officer of the Order of Canada .
He is married to Catherine Howard Martin and they have a son
and a daughter . Mr. Eaton replaces the Honourable Donal d

S . Macdonald .

Mr . Ewan N . Hare , born in Southport, England, as High
Commissioner to the Federal Republic of Nigeria, with
concurrent accreditation to Sierra Leone .

Mr . Hare (BA [Political Science and History), Earlham
University, 1961 ; Graduate Diploma in Public Administration,
Carleton University, 1964) joined the Department of Finance
in 1961 . In Ottawa, he has held a variety of posts,
including Director General of the United Nations Program at
the Canadian International Development Agency (CIDA) and
Director of the Africa Trade Development Division at the
Department of External Affairs . In 1988, he was appointed
Director General, Industrial Co-operation Division, CIDA .

He has served abroad in Malaysia, Ghana and as Ambassador to
the Republic of Zaïre . Mr. Hare is married to Raina Ho and
they have three children . Mr. Hare replaces Mr . Robert

L. Elliott .

Mr . Jean-Pierre Juneau, born in Quebec City, as Ambassador
to the Kingdom of Spain .

Mr. Juneau (BA, Collège des Jésuites, 1965 ; Specialist in

Political Science, Laval University, 1968 ; MA [Political

Science-International Relations], Laval University, 1969)
joined the Department of External Affairs in June 1969 . He

has served abroad in the Permanent Mission of Canada to the
United Nations in New York, in Havana, Washington and as

Minister-Counsellor in Paris . In Ottawa, he has served as

Assignment Officer, Personnel, and as Assistant Director,
Latin America Division . He has been Director General for
the Western Europe Bureau at the Department of External

Affairs since August 1988 . Mr. Juneau is married to Emitza

Escobar-Jurado and they have two children . Mr . Juneau

replaces Ms . Julie Loranger .

Mr . Ronald S . MacLean , born in Camrose, Alberta, as

Ambassador to the Kingdom of Denmark .
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Mr . MacLean (BSc, BEd, University of Alberta, 1950 ; Graduate

Studies, University of Alberta, 1952 ; MA, Fletcher School of


